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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 

 
 

Fiesta Planning Meeting 
 
Wed 29th July & Tue 4th August, 7:30pm, School Staffroom 
 
Our school Fiesta will be held on 21 November, and we need to keep our planning going to 
make it maybe not bigger than previous, but perhaps better 😀... 
 
Fiesta food team planning meeting Wednesday 29th July 7:30 pm, school staffroom 
For people who have a passion about what food and drink would be good to have at the 
Fiesta  
 
Fiesta planning meeting Tuesday 4th August 7:30 pm, school staffroom 
For those interested in more general planning for the Fiesta 
 
Maybe it won't be bigger than previous, but we can always make it better :)... Come and be 
part of the team!  Jo on behalf of Fiesta planning group 
please email Jo at ​Fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ if you have ideas but can't make either 
meeting… 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/


 
****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive 
email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


